
TOMMY FAIRFIELD 

RECEIVES HATFIELD AWARD 

Mr. Thomas Fairfield was recognized at the Mississippi/Alabama 

Water Environment Association’s Annual Conference this week. 

He received the Hatfield Award for his Professionalism and  

Outstanding Performance in the Water and Wastewater   

Environment.  This award is to recognize individuals in the  

operations, management, and advancement of water and 

wastewater pollution control.  

Congratulations on this amazing accomplishment!  


